
 QUEEN OF APOSTLES CATHOLIC SCHOOL 

                                   KINDERGARTEN SUPPLY LIST 2020-2021 

All supplies, lunch boxes, and articles of clothing must be labeled with your child’s  

name. The teacher will send a notice if some supplies need to be replenished during the school 

year. 

  

• 2 LARGE BOXES OF TISSUES  

• 1 LARGE PACKAGE OF NAPKINS  

• 1 PACK OF 6-8 GLUE STICKS  

• 1 BOX OF SANDWICH ZIP LOCK BAGS  

• 3 REAMS OF WHITE COPY PAPER  

• 2 CONTAINERS OF CLOROX OR OTHER DISINFECTANT WIPES FOR ROOM CLEANING  

• 1 PONCHO OR SMALL UMBRELLA TO BE KEPT IN CHILD’S BAG 

• 1 BLUE PLASTIC FOLDER WITH POCKETS  

• 1 ORANGE PLASTIC FOLDER WITH POCKETS  

● Plastic Pencil box (to hold supplies) 

• 1 PRIMARY JOURNAL K-2 OR COMPOSITION NOTEBOOK  

• MEDIUM SIZE HAND SANITIZER  

• 1 handheld pencil sharpener 

• 1 SMALL CALCULATOR  

• 1 pair of HEADPHONES (no earbuds please) 

● 5 inch blunt tip scissors ● 1 box of crayons ● 1 box of markers 

 

SUPPLY LIST FOR ART  

School Year:  2020/2021 

 Students in ALL classes need to have the following supplies: 

  

For art it would be great if each student can have their own ART Box or Art Pouch 
 1 box of 12 colors markers (or 24 colors) 
 1 box of 12 color pencils 
 1 box of assorted crayons  
 1 watercolor case (12 colors)  
 3 brushes: small - medium - large 
 1 white erasers 
 2 pencils 
 1 glue sticks 
 2 packs Clorox wipes 

 

Parents of Kinders should also provide a bag containing a change of clothing for both  

warm and cold weather. Clothing does not need to be school uniform clothing.  

BAG SHOULD BE LABELED WITH CHILD’S NAME AND CONTAIN:  

2 CHANGES OF UNDERWEAR  

2 PAIRS OF SOCKS  

2 CHANGES OF CLOTHING (SHIRT/PANTS – FOR COLD AND FOR WARM weather) 

 



Your kinder will be receiving additional grip pencils, crayons, markers, and textbooks at the 

beginning of the school year. Please purchase a lunch box and tote bag without zipper (for easy 

access) for your child.  

Please send a check for $20.00 to the school office. Our virtual kinder orientation meeting will 

be on August 26th. Please bring the kinder supplies in on August 27th, their first day of school. 

Please read the welcome letter from Ms. King for more details. 

 

Thank you. I look forward to a wonderful school year with your children. 

 

  


